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 Maurice Roy & 

Sonia Saunders

OBJ2015/0457/P 03/03/2015  17:18:46 We object to the proposed development.  The application included a noise survey based not on the area 

where we live but on a trafficky road at a busy time. It is also stated that the development only 

overlooks hallways and vertical circulation whereas it overlooks living room and bedrooms. The design 

is not in keeping with the environment, and we are VERY concerned about the proposed noise from 

mechanical plants positioned purposely away from the owners and near to our houses in Firecrest 

Drive. The Firecrest development is very peaceful and will be severely affected by the development.  

We are also concerned about digging a basement with potential subsidence issues for our house, as well 

as the way in which the works will be carried out over weekends and for such a long period, leading to 

noise and air pollution.  We would respectfully request you to refuse the application for the above 

reasons.
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